
 
Team 6 update – 5.6.20 

 

Dear Team 6 children, parents and carers,  
 
We have all missed you so much and wanted to let you know that we are on track to allow you to                      
return to school on 15th June. We will hopefully be able to fully confirm this with you next week. We                    
know it’s been a long time since you have been in school and there may be lots of questions about                    
what it will be like when you return. To help with this, we have put a video together to give you an                      
idea. 
 
To watch the video please click on the link below: 
 
T6 returning video - June 2020 
 
As mentioned in the video, if there are further questions you have or there is anything you’d like to                   
discuss further with us, please let us know. ​We are aiming to contact families individually early                
next week to seek confirmation that you will be returning. We would love to see all T6 children                  
back in school but the decision to allow your child to return is completely up to parents and carers.  
  
Our key priority is the safety of everyone and we have put things in place in order for us to stay safe.                      
We have a comprehensive risk assessment in action and staff will be on hand throughout the day to                  
support children on their return. From our experience of more key worker children returning over the                
last few weeks, children very quickly adapt to the new environment and routines. We are here to                 
support all children and families with this. 
 
Due to safety guidance, we will have to split the children into 2 groups - one with Mr Brassington /                    
Miss Tudor and the other with Miss Senior / Miss Foy. We will be able to organise these groups once                    
we get confirmation of the numbers of children returning. You do need to understand that once your                 
child is assigned a group or ‘bubble’, they will remain with this bubble and members of staff for the                   
rest of term. Both groups will see each other at break / lunch times and although the children will be in                     
different zones outside, we will set up opportunities for socially distant conversations so everyone can               
catch up with each other. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/_v9XU19LB0E


 
We will write to all T6 parents again next week once we have held individual conversations with                 
families, with further guidance and advice about your children returning. We can confirm that children               
can wear their own clothes for school as we’d expect these to be changed / washed daily. As we                   
move forward please ensure you to continue to follow all government guidelines to keep everyone               
safe.  

As always, thank you for your support throughout the pandemic and we look forward to speaking to                 
you next week. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Mr S Jevons Miss E Reid     Mr J Brassington     Miss R Senior 

 
 

 


